
Scrutiny Committee – 12th June 2008 
 

8. Improving Access to Primary Care Services in Somerset 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
The Primary Care Trust is seeking views on plans to develop a new type of health centre 
in Somerset to improve access for patients to general practitioner and other primary care 
services.  A representative from the Primary Care Trust will be present at the meeting to 
answer member questions.   
 
Action Required 
 
That members discuss the attached consultation paper and formulate views to inform the 
decision on which services should be provided in the new Health Centre and where it will 
be located.  Scrutiny Committee comments will be incorporated into the Council’s 
response.  
 
Report 
 
A copy of the information and feedback document ‘Have Your Say’ is attached. 
 
Background Papers:  None 
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